
[ Key Components of the Expansion ]
Creating new flexible learning rooms at 
the west end that will house Christian 

education for teens, adults and children. 

Creating a large multi-purpose room south of the current education 
wing that will be used for fellowship events, recreational activities, 

alternative worship experiences, and more.

Expanding our fellowship hall and kitchen 
to the east to create room for more tables 
and people for the many meal ministries.

Creating a new chapel to better 
serve worship gatherings, adult 
education, and other ministries.

Re-creating the current chapel to provide both a new space for grace-filled 
connections in a casual coffee-shop atmosphere with tables for caring conversations 
as well as the bookstore and the key connection access corridor between the existing 

narthex, sanctuary, fellowship hall and offices and the new multi-purpose room.

[ site plan ]



[ bird’s eye view ]

[ multi-purpose room ]

These drawings are concepts of one way this vision can be realized. 
The concept drawings grew out of listening conversations with 
many members and leaders. The leadership has been and will 
continue to be in conversations with CO-OP Architecture to refine 
and improve the concepts as this process continues. 
Our great desire in this Creating Room at the Table appeal is to 
raise $1.5 million toward a projected $3 million for basic facility 
expansion. These initial cost estimates will increase as we clarify 
details, and decide upon equipment, furnishings, technology, new 
parking, etc. This goal of $1.5 million in three-year pledges to this 
appeal, added to existing Development Fund monies will provide 
about 2/3 of the needed funding. Additional funding would be 
secured through a mortgage.

[ entry view ]


